

The RAMS Horn

NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, September 2 7 p.m.,

WaterStone Savings Bank 6560 S. 27th St., Oak Creek, WI

2015 CLUB OFFICERS

President:

Jeff Borowski,

flyinfool1@yahoo.com

Vice President:

Steve Ward,

rcpilotsteve60@aol.com

Treasurer:

Tom Young,

oneeagle2@yahoo.com

Secretary:

Bob Glowienka,

bobg1@wi.rr.com

Safety Coordinator:

Phillip Schumacher, philsch@sbcglobal.net

NEWSLETTER EDITOR

Mike McCullough, ramsrc.editor@gmail.com

ANNUAL CLUB PICNIC

Picnic Date Set for September 26th

The annual RAMS member picnic is scheduled for Saturday, September

26. All members and their families are invited to attend. A rain date has been set for Sunday, September 27.

RSVP: To get an idea of the number of attendees, please email Tom Young at oneeagle2@yahoo.com with a head count if you plan to attend.

The club will be grilling burgers and brats. Condiments, buns, soda, water, and hardware (plates/utensils) will be provided as well. Each member is asked to bring a "pass a plate" (recommended) to share with the group or chip in \$5 per person to offset the cost of the food.

The picnic will **start around 10 a.m., with lunch being served around noon.** There will a lot of fun activities throughout the day. Some ideas mentioned have been:

- Combat demo
- Glider tow demo
- Flying contest(s)
- Hobby items to sell/swap

We hope to see you there!

RSVP FOR PICNIC

Please RSVP to let us know if you plan to attend the picnic, so we can get a head count for burgers, etc. Email Tom Young at oneeagle2@yahoo.com to RSVP.



FIELD REPORT

Summertime Flying

The weather in recent weeks has been ideal for flying, and the field has been busy this summer. Check out a few members who have been flying recently.



Our newest and youngest member **Andrew** is learning to fly his Sport Cub S with help from **Phil Schumacher**. Thanks to Phil for the photo.



Jeff Wisneski maidened one of the latest additions to the Horizon Hobby UMX series – this ducted fan F-16. Time to move up to the turbine version, Jeff!

AROUND THE AREA

Upcoming Events

September 12 The Flying Electrons **RC Swap Meet** Menomonee Falls, WI www.flyingelectrons.com

AMA INCREASING FEES

It's your last chance to renew your AMA membership before the fees increase.

The AMA will be raising its dues next year.

Open membership dues will increase from \$58 to \$75 on September 15. However, if you renew now or before September 14 you can lock in your current rate for up to two years.

IN PICTURES

Warbirds and Classics Over Fond du Lac

This year's RC airshow at Fond du Lac was my first, so I don't know how it compares to other years. It was quite spectacular, though. Here are some pictures from the event.





Photos continued on Page 3

Photos continued from Page 2

















Photos continued on Page 4

Photos continued from Page 3















